

CITY OF EL CAJON

CITY MANAGER

October 3, 2006

East County Democratic Club Attn: Raymond Lutz, President P.O. Box 252 El Cajon, CA 92022

Dear Mr. Lutz:

Thank you for contacting the City of El Cajon regarding the use of the Government Access Channel on Cox Cable servicing the residents of the City of El Cajon. In your letter you state that your club objects to certain videos aired on the government channel. The programs that you pointed out have been removed from programming and are no longer being aired. Thank you for bringing this to our attention.

Your requests to air educational films of current events, as well as the advertisement for the East County Democratic Club, have been denied. Our Bulletin Board showcases services and events that have been approved or sponsored by the City Council.

Once again, I'd like to thank you for your input. I encourage you to continue to take an interest in your community because you can make a difference. If you have any questions please contact me or any member of my staff at (619) 441-1718.

Very Truly Yours,

Kathi J. Henry (City Manager